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CAUTION: This email originated from an external email domain which carries the additional risk that it may be a
phishing email and/or contain malware.

To Whom It May Concern at the District Council --

Please accept the attached letter submission to be put into the record
associated with DSP 21001.

Thank you for your time and consideration of my thoughts on this matter.

Best,

Shanna E. Fricklas, Esq.
5008 40th Pl
Hyattsville, MD
Concerned Resident
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